
John Smith
123 Main Street
Anytown, USA
July 15, 2023

The Canadian Embassy
Immigration Section
456 Embassy Avenue
Ottawa, Ontario, Canada
Postal Code: K1A 0G9

Letter of Invitation for My Parents' Temporary Resident Visa Application to Canada

Dear Visa Officer,

I am writing this letter of support for my parents, Jane Smith and Michael Smith, for their
Temporary Resident Visa application to Canada. The purpose of their trip will be to visit our
family and spend quality time together. Jane and Michael will stay at 789 Maple Avenue,
Toronto, Canada, for a total of 30 days. They plan to arrive in Canada on August 10, 2023,
and stay until September 9, 2023.

The expenses for their trip and financial support for the duration of their visit will be covered
by Jane and Michael themselves.

Jane and Michael's personal details are as follows:
- Date of Birth: January 1, 1960 (Jane) / March 15, 1958 (Michael)
- Current Address in USA: 123 Main Street, Anytown, USA
- Telephone: +1 (123) 456-7890
- Email Address: jane.smith@email.com / michael.smith@email.com

I am a student at ABC University in Toronto, Ontario, with a valid study permit. I have
enclosed a copy with this letter.

My personal details are as follows:
- Date of Birth: December 5, 1995
- Current Address in Toronto, Ontario: 456 College Street, Toronto, Ontario, Canada
- Telephone: +1 (987) 654-3210
- Email Address: john.smith@email.com

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require further information.

Sincerely,

[Your Signature]
John Smith


